
 

 

A message from your Coordinator 
Activities coming up 

What’s on the menu 

 

Dear families  

We have some exciting news to share with you.  

We will be having the great team from Animals of Oz coming to the 

service and sharing some fun facts about crocodiles, lizards, turtles 

and pythons with us. We will also have the opportunity to get up 

close and personal with these Australian animals. For Oatlands 

Primary School, the incursion will be on the 17th of May at 4.15pm.  

Bookings are open online.  

Warm regards, 

Saskia and Team 

Your OSHC 

 

 

 

http://pp.campaustralia.com.au/account/login
https://apps.apple.com/app/apple-store/id1529575453?pt=120333103&ct=edmbookings&mt=8
http://pp.campaustralia.com.au/account/login
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=au.com.campaustralia.parent
http://pp.campaustralia.com.au/account/login
https://www.campaustralia.com.au/blog
http://pp.campaustralia.com.au/account/login
http://pp.campaustralia.com.au/account/login
http://pp.campaustralia.com.au/account/login
http://pp.campaustralia.com.au/account/login
http://pp.campaustralia.com.au/account/login
http://pp.campaustralia.com.au/account/login
http://pp.campaustralia.com.au/account/login
http://pp.campaustralia.com.au/account/login
http://pp.campaustralia.com.au/account/login
http://pp.campaustralia.com.au/account/login
http://pp.campaustralia.com.au/account/login
http://pp.campaustralia.com.au/account/login

